
 
 
 
 
 

          March 24, 2020 
 
Governor Mike DeWine 
77 S. High Street, 30th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
cc: Lieutenant Governor Jon Husted 

Dr. Amy Acton, Department of Health 
 Director Matt Damschroder, Department of Administrative Services  

Ervan Rodgers, Department of Administrative Services / OIT 
 Mike Duffey, Innovate Ohio 

J.P. Nauseef, JobsOhio 
 
Governor DeWine, 
 
The Ohio IT Association (OITA) and its member companies and organizations stand ready to support the State of Ohio in the 
battle against COVID-19 as well as the state’s eventual economic and social recovery. 
 
If you or the administration need assistance from our association and members, please know that we support your mission to 
overcome this virus and are willing to help in any way that we can with our members’ tools and talents through 
technology. 
 
The OITA is an independent, non-partisan organization serving as the voice for the technology community in the State of Ohio. 
Our members include some of the largest multi-national technology companies and consultants as well as smaller, Ohio-based 
organizations. 
 
We all know the vital role technology has in our daily lives and the even greater reliance our citizens now have on different 
services under these unique circumstances. We are doing our part to help Ohioans with the resources they need to work from 
home, provide educational opportunities for school children, and keep businesses running.  
 
As you continue to face these challenges, please consider our association and its members as a resource for information, 
communication, guidance, and support.   
 
Thank you for all that you, Lt. Gov. Husted, Dr. Acton and the rest of your administration is doing to protect us. 
 
        Nicholas C. York 
 
 
        President  

nick@OhioITA.org  
440-522-0599 
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